APPROVED

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 28, 2013 @ 12NOON
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS @ CITY HALL


The meeting started at 12noon.  Mayor Roll, council members Mrs. Benson, Mrs. Lawrence, Mrs. Williams, Mrs. Desch, Mr. Olsen and Mr. Bischoff were present.  

John Weikel of Rural Water spoke to the council about the water rates.  Spreadsheets of John Weikel’s calculations were handed out to the mayor and council.  Mr. Weikel went over his calculations with the council and mayor and explained why he did not believe rates would have to be increased to qualify for the $800,000 loan from the Coal Severance Tax Program through DNRC for continuing work on the Flower Creek Dam.  There were some questions and answers between Mr. Weikel, the mayor and council.  Mr. Weikel also stated that a diversion channel would need to be to the settling pond to help settle even more sediment.  

Meeting adjourned at 12:50pm.  
______________________                  Attest;        ________________________
Mayor Doug Roll




Glena L. Hook, City Clerk-Treasurer
